al—
',:,@,ﬂ: v
e

THE DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE

€

30 SEP 1377

WASHINGTON, D. C. 30303

gl

A
ey

Office of legislative Counsel

8 -
S S R

Honorable Dante B. Fascell
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

- Dear Mr. Fascell: gk s

Thank you for your'gdle of 20 September 1977 forwarding - 'iﬁ
a letter from hich requested , E
information regarding certain tests He believes may have -

been performed on him.

The recently discovered files of Project MKULTRA
do contain evidence that research involving human testing
was conducted ‘in the fields of behavior control-using
techniques invelving hypnosis, drugs, etc. Our records
indicate such testing on unwitting subjects ceased in
1964. Unfortunately, neither Project MKULTRA files nor
any other files thus far located contain the names of

persons who may have been used subjects. erefore,
in our search of relevant file name
was not found. et b

Admiral Turner has assured the Congress that the CIA
will attempt to identify those persons who were the
subjects of unwitting testing conducted under Project
MKULTRA. To this end, the institutions where Project
MKULTRA testing took place have been notified of their
involvement with the Project. Admiral Turmer has offered
these institutions his full cooperation in helping them
identify the persons who were test subjects. Please
be assured I will inform you immediately if any,
institution notifies CIA that it has identified—(‘))(c)

as having been a Project MKULTRA test subject.

Per your request, I am returning the letter from
E}(&} ﬂto you. We hope we have provided you with
sutficient information to fully respond to your constituent.
If we can be of any further help, please let us know.

) 52
George L. Cary

Legislative Counsel
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